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Raber Township 

Regular Board Meeting 

Approved Minutes 

11/14/2023 

 

The Raber Township Regularly Scheduled Meeting was held at Raber Township Hall and was called to order at 07:00 p.m. by 

Supervisor Linda Johnson.  

 

ROLL CALL  

Supervisor Linda Johnson, Clerk Hillary Galarowic, Treasurer Sara Cottle and Trustees Robert Warner and Dan Galarowic were 

present. Two (2) Township Residents attended in person.  

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Motion to approve agenda as presented made by: Sara 

Supported by: Dan 

All in favor, motion carries 

 

CLERK’S MINUTES 

Motion to approve the October minutes as presented: Robert 

Supported by: Linda 

All in favor, motion carries 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

GENERAL FUND:           $                 59,213.08 

FIRE DEPARTMENT:     $                   7,882.47 

CHILDREN’S FUND:      $                   2,457.38 

RECREATION FUND:    $                   1,646.86 

CEMETERY FUND:        $                   4,332.52 

ROAD FUND:                    $               23,014.69 

AMBULANCE                   $                -2,568.77 

RTVFD Fundraising           $               66,731.33 

TOWNSHIP PROTECT     $               40,927.51 

 

Fiscal Recovery Fund         $               66,731.33  

 

Motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as presented made by: Hillary 

Supported by: Linda 

All in favor, motion carries 

 

 

PRESENTATION & PAYMENT OF BILLS 

A motion was made to pay the bills in the amount of $31,650.02 

Motion made by: Linda  

Supported by: Dan 

All in favor; motion carried 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

A resident requested approval to place an Angel Tree for those in need in the area. The board supported this request.  

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

EMS Authority Updates – Linda shared no updates at this time.   

 

Linda shared that the dock survey is in progress. There are continued plumbing issues with the kitchen sink. The latest water sample 

came back good.  

 

Dan shared that he received an estimate for replacement of the floating finger pier in the amount of $20,000 
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The board received a thank you letter from the Les Cheneaux Snowmobile Club for the support of Nunn’s Creek bridge project.  

 

The board received a thank you letter from Ken & Diane Schmitigal for waiving the rental fee for the recent pastie fundraiser in 

support of Harbor View Assisted Living.  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

None 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

None 

 

RECREATION COMMITTEE 

None 

 

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT 

There were no runs in October. Fundraiser raffle was very successful. Received a $500 donation from Richard Hanna. Santa is coming 

to Town on December 20 from 6-7pm. Cookies and cocoa will be served.  

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion made by: Linda 

Supported by: Hillary 

All in favor; meeting adjourned. 

 

Hillary Galarowic 

Raber Township Clerk 


